
 
 
 

 

      Bartlett Design 
LIGHTING & ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING 
942 WASHINGTON STREET   BATH, MAINE 04530 

TEL (207) 443-5447   FAX (207) 443-5560 

e-mail: bartlettdesigninc@comcast.net 

 

 

March 26, 2014 

 

 

Portland Fire Department 

380 Congress Street 

Portland, Maine 

 

 

RE: Nathan Clifford Redevelopment 

 Portland, Maine 

 

 

This is to state that the designer qualifications requirement of the City of Portland Fire Alarm Permit 

application has been met for the Nathan Clifford Redevelopment project. 

 

I have been a licensed professional engineer in the State of Maine since 1994. During the time of my 

registration, I have been the engineer of record for the design of numerous fire alarm systems, including 

alarm systems for more than twenty multi-family housing projects. 

 

Submitted By: 

 

Lawrence E. Bartlett, PE 
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